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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:   
 February 8 Board of Trustees Meeting, 4:00 p.m., Study Area 

February 13 No School, Lincoln’s Birthday 
February 15 Minimum day dismissal 
February 16 Parent LCAP, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m., Cafeteria 
  Family Literacy Night, 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
February 20 No School, President’s Day 

  
Finally, the snow is easing off here at school with the latest band of rain.  We are still dealing with the 
snowplow piles, which has had an impact on our parking lots.  I would like to remind parents to not use 
the service road that connects the lower parking light by the fire department and the upper campus.  
That is the path that our students take to get down to the buses, and we want to make sure that we 
keep that pathway open for our students.  Your cooperation in helping keep our students safe on 
campus is appreciated. 
 
We would like to get your opinion on how we are doing as a school, and have opened up our parent 
survey for this year.  The information from this survey is anonymous so give us your honest opinion.  
The feedback we receive will be used to help guide our plan for the next few years.  We would like to 
hear from every parent, so please take a few minutes to give us your feedback.  The survey can be 
found here: https://goo.gl/forms/Z5Yiw9ahKf7cywXF3 
 
Our student council has opened up an online store with all sorts of Twain Harte swag.  We have t-
shirts, hoodies, and all sorts of great gear.  The store will be open for the month of February.  At the 
end of the month, we will close this store down, and then the purchases for the month will be created 
and shipped out to you. You should receive your purchases in mid-March, and a portion of the 
proceeds will go to our student council. You can find the online store here: 
http://www.myfanstand.com/Showroom/TwainHarteSchoolClubs/441382 
 
February is the last month to order your yearbook for $30.  This hardbound, full-color yearbook covers 
the entire school for the entire year and is a great way to remember all the great activities that 
happened this year.  In March, the cost increases to $40.  If you would like more information about the 
yearbook, please contact Mrs. Roberts in the library. 
 
Next week we will have our Family Literacy Night.  This fun event will be on Thursday, February 16th at 
6:00 in the cafeteria and will include a free baked potato bar for dinner, and a fun activity where families 
write their own books to take home!  We hope to see everyone there for this great family activity! 
 
Also, just before the family literacy night, we will host the second of our two LCAP meetings for parents 
to provide input on our Local Control Accountability Plan for the 17-18 school year.  That meeting will 
begin at 4:00 on the 16th in the cafeteria. 
 
Finally, don’t forget that the next two Mondays, February 13th, and February 20th are school holidays in 
honor of President Lincoln and President’s Day!  Enjoy the back-to-back three day weekends! 
 
Go Braves! 

Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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